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DESIGN BLASTING

SERVICES, LLC Thursday, July 16, 2020

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

We are requesting a variance to blast at 5:45 a.m. at the Parke West project. With weather and other
normal delays, we anticipate the blasting to last 6 months. We will start blasting on July 22, 2020 and
end blasting on December 22, 2020. Blasts will occur Tuesday through Saturday weather permitting.

During the pre-project process we watch pedestrian and vehicular traffic. For the safety of the public the
early morning shot time presents the least amount of public exposure. With the project located North of
the 440 Parkway, West End off ramp, it is safer having the officers perform a rolling roadblock early in
the morning opposed to the middle of the day.

Regards,

Ryan Coleman

Project Manager

{615) 809-2138

Ryan@ DesignBlastingServices.com



